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This bill ls not about antidiscrimination. It is about removing local school board and 

parental control over content in our public schools. It discriminates against parents' 

rights and the rights of school boards to moderate public school curriculum and 

books. We already know what content will be pushed by the state and it is 

unacceptable. You have already rejected a bill to allow more students to attend 

charter schools, so parents are left with few options except to homeschool, which just 

adds to their economic hardship in the current economy. NO on this bill.  


